
COVID19 Driving School Response, Updated: March 23, 2020 

We are currently operating under the State of Ohio Director of Health Order regarding COVID-19, Dated 
3/22/2020. This affects all our operations as outlined below. Thank you for your patience and 
understanding during this unprecedented time. 

DRIVING APPOINTMENTS (In-Vehicle Lessons) 
We have cancelled all upcoming in-vehicle appointments. The length of time for this drive cancellation is 
currently unknown. The Director of Health along with the Ohio BMV and Exam Stations will be our 
guide for our decision to resume. As we continue to evaluate this situation, we will communicate to our 
customers the availability of future appointments.  

TRADITIONAL CLASSES 
All classes are currently suspended until at least April 6, according to the Director of Health Order. We 
will continue to enroll students in future classes with the hope of resumption as soon as safely possible. 
We continue to offer online classes for the 24-hour class portion.  
When you purchase the Online Bundle program, you will have prepaid for the drive times and will be 
able to schedule them as soon as we are able to provide in-car driving appointments. 

At this time, our offices are closed for regular business. We will monitor voicemails and respond with the 
best of our ability. We will assist with new enrollments for online classroom bundles and for future 
traditional classes (new enrollments).   

The Ohio Department of Health has published the following recommendations to help reduce the risk of 
infection for communicable illnesses. 

• Stay home when you are sick 
• Avoid contact with people who are sick 
• Get adequate sleep and eat well-balanced meals 
• Wash hands often with water and soap (20 seconds or longer) 
• Dry hands with a clean towel or air dry your hands 
• Cover your mouth with a tissue or sleeve when coughing or sneezing 
• Avoid touching your eyes, nose, mouth with unwashed hands or after touching surfaces 
• Clean and disinfect "High-Touch" surfaces often 
• Call before visiting your doctor 
• Practice good hygiene habits 

 
 
For more information, you can visit the Ohio Department of Health's website. 

 

 

https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/home

